
TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: RYAN OVENELL, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT

SUBJECT: ERATE LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION

DATE: JANUARY 16, 2024

TYPE: ACTION REQUIRED

The attached  Letter of Authorizationis a critical step in securing E-rate discounts for our district 
through the K-20 Network Consortium. The E-rate program, established by the Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC), offers eligible K-12 schools and libraries in the United 
States significant discounts on telecommunications, internet access, and internal connections.

Purpose of the Letter of Agency:

The Letter of Authorization serves as formal authorization allowing two key agencies to apply for 
the E-rate discount on behalf of our district:

The K-20 Educational Network (K-20): This agency procures and pays for 
Telecommunications Services for our district. Being connected to the K-20 network 
allows us to access high-speed and reliable telecommunication services essential for 
modern educational needs.
Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction (OSPI): OSPI procures and covers the 
Internet Service Provider (ISP) fees for our district. This ensures that we have robust 
and cost-effective internet access, crucial for digital learning environments.

By signing the Letter of Authorization, our district acknowledges and commits to:

Maintaining a connection to the K-20 Network, ensuring ongoing access to high-quality 
and affordable telecommunications and internet services.
Complying with the Children’s Internet Protection Act (CIPA), which requires the 
adoption and enforcement of internet safety policies, including measures to block or filter 
internet access to certain obscene or harmful content for minors.



Confirming that for the duration of the commitment period (through June 30, 2026), our 
district will not receive E-rate discounts for duplicative internet services.

Benefits of Participation:

Cost Savings: By utilizing E-rate discounts, we can significantly reduce the cost of 
telecommunications and internet services, allowing more resources to be allocated to 
direct educational purposes.
Enhanced Connectivity: Access to the K-20 Network ensures high-speed, reliable 
connectivity, critical for both teaching and learning in today’s technological landscape.
Compliance and Safety: Ensuring compliance with CIPA not only adheres to legal 
requirements but also safeguards our students by providing a safer online learning 
environment.

Recommendation:

We recommend the board move to approve the Letter of Authorization. 
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